Minutes of a meeting of the GMC 22 November 2021

Present: SN, AdeW, MZ, PHi, CL, JS, WM; SL for part. Proxy had been received from PHa.

Minutes
The minutes of the previous meeting were approved.

Tennis
The tennis secretary updated the committee on progress of the planned improvement works to court surfaces and options that could be pursued in case of programme hold-ups.
 
Squash update
Ever increasing demand to return to play was being experienced and all the services the membership would expect are being offered.
The only GMC issue will be the potential cost of upgrading the lighting on courts 3-6 for which a quote would be obtained and brought to a later meeting. 

The squash committee would nominate a member to replace Paul Harris who had now left the club, having moved to Scotland.

Security
Before leaving Paul had raised suggestions about club security improvements. These would be considered at a further meeting.

General manager report
The General Manager reported on a number of completed and ongoing items, and reminded the committee of matters that would require GMC approval in due course. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Confidential matters were dealt with.
